
18th April 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Further to our previous correspondence in March 2023 and a rigorous recruitment process, we are

delighted to announce that Lisa Brett has been appointed as Principal with immediate effect. Lisa

has been with Newland St John CE Academy since July 2007 when she joined as a teacher and has

since held roles such as Foundation Curriculum Leader, Assistant Headteacher and most recently

acting Head of School.

Lisa states “Newland St. John’s is a wonderful school and means a great deal to me personally. It

serves the most fabulous children and families. I am delighted therefore to take on this role. I will

endeavour to serve the whole community to the best of my ability and value your support in this.

Working together, I believe that our children really will shine academically, socially and spiritually.

As the scripture that underpins our vision statement says: ‘Let your light shine before others, that

they may see your good deeds and glorify your Father in heaven’ Matthew 5:16.”

We hope you will join us in congratulating Lisa on her promotion within Newland St John Academy

and Hope Sentamu Learning Trust and we look forward to working with Lisa on the next stage of

Newland St John CE Academy’s journey.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Winn Tony Myers

Chief Executive Officer Chair of Trustees


